
 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We are really missing seeing you all every day and hope you and your families are 

all keeping well. 

We hope you have been taking part in, and enjoying, the activities we have put 

on the school website for you. We especially like the Grace Darling activities, 

she was such a hero for her time. 

We would love to see what you are up to at home, so if you would like to, you can 

share you work to our Facebook and Twitter feeds. 

 

We have been thinking about some other heroes lately, because on the 8th May 

it is the 75th anniversary of VE Day. Ask your family to help you find out about 

VE Day. 

Below are some activities you might like to try to have a little VE Day 

celebration at home. 

 

                                                   

1. Lay the slices of bread on a flat surface.  

2. Put some butter on the knife.  

3. Spread butter on the top of each slice of bread. 

4. Put a teaspoon of jam on each slice of bread. 

5. Use the knife to spread the jam out.  

6. Put one slice of bread on top of the other slice, so that the jam sides are 

together. 

7. Cut your sandwich in half. 

 

You will need 2 

slices of bread, 

butter, jam a 

teaspoon and a 

knife. 

 



 

Bunting – why don’t you make some bunting to decorate your garden or the front 

of your house. You could also try making a flag to wave.  

 
 

 

We have been doing lots of reading; Miss Whitten has enjoyed “The 

Magic Faraway Tree” by Enid Blyton. Jo, Bessie and Fanny find a magical 

tree in the woods behind their house… lots of strange and wonderful 

characters live in the tree…. through the cloud at the top of the tree you 

can find many magical lands where the children and their friends from 

the tree have some thrilling adventures. Miss Condliffe recommends the 

“Winnie the Witch” series by Valerie Thomas. Winnie is a very clumsy 

witch who lives with her black cat, Wilbur. They go on lots of fun 

adventures. All the books in this series are very funny and have wonderful 

illustrations. 

                                              
 

Stay safe and well,  

Miss Byatt, Miss Condliffe, Mrs Masri, Mrs Robinson, Miss Whitten and 

Mrs Young 

 


